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DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

August 

 

13     Christina Anu 

19-23    Book Fair Week 

21         Science Day 

23    Grandparents Day 

23         Assembly & BBQ 
Lunch 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut butter at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Last Fridays excursion to Wollongong was enjoyed by all who attended. 

Thank you to Ms Brown for organising the day and to the students for being 

such wonderful ambassadors for our school. If you haven't already seen the 

photos on the schools Facebook page, I urge you to jump online and take a 

look. 
 

Also, last week the student had a visit from ‘Mocha’ who many of you may 

have seen in and around the school. Mocha is a service dog and last week 

was National Service Dog Week. The children had a great time learning all 

about the benefits dogs like Mocha offer to people in our community. We are 

all now a bit more informed about their roles and the do’s and don'ts when it 

comes to these wonderful animals. Thank you Trevor for sharing ‘Mocha’s 

story with us. 
 

Over the next 2 weeks we have many events planned. Please look out for 

any notes and flyers that will be coming home over the next few days         

regarding Book Week, Grandparents Day, open classrooms and a poster 

competition we have running in the library. There are some great prizes up 

for grabs.  

Finally, if you know of any students who are due to start kindergarten in 2020 

that we are taking enrolments now. Please encourage them to collect their 

enrolment forms as soon as possible. Dates are already being set for our   

orientation days, to be held in Term 4 of this year. 

Have a great week ! 
 

Mrs Catherine Glennan 

Principal 

SCHOOL PHONE SYSTEM 
 

We have a new phone system, so the school is asking all parents to please 

make sure that we have the correct mobile phone number in our system. If 

your details have changed please just notify the office. 

Golden ticket winners 

Congratulations to Riley, Aisha, Jordan, Jesse and Sammi who have all 

found a ‘Golden Ticket’ hidden inside a library book. Many more tickets are 

up for grabs, so get borrowing. You just never know, you could be the next 



one to find the elusive ‘Golden Tickets’. 

Book Fair/ Book Character Parade 

Please see the attached flyer for this years book character 

parade. We would love as many children as possible to get 

into the spirit of the day. Prizes are up for grabs for any stu-

dent who comes dressed up! 

Books for purchase from the book fair will be on display as of Monday 19th August. All students will have 
the opportunity to look at the books prior to purchase. Online payment options are also available. Please 
look out for the Book Fair flyer coming home this week. 
 
P&C NEWS/150th Celebrations 
 

There is a meeting to discuss the 150th celebration this Tuesday the 13th at 6pm in the library. Everyone is 
welcome to attend. 
 

CANTEEN 
 

The canteen is looking for helpers on a Monday in particular, if you are interested please fill in the form be-
low and return to the office. 
Canteen helpers:  
August 14th: Mel k, Mel W & Sal 
August 19th: Rach, Kristi, Cathie M 
 

PUB RAFFLE 
 

The P & C are still looking for helpers for the PUB RAFFLE ON A FRIDAY, if you can help please let the 
office now. 
 

SPORT 
DISTRICT CARNIVAL 
 

Is now on this Friday, Congratulations to our representatives for the District Athletics are:  Ava, Nav, Sam, 
Riley & Chelsea. 
 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 
THE NOWRA FARMERS MARKET 
A huge thank you to the Nowra Farmers Market who generously donate each week a fruit and 
vegetable box for our Friday night raffles.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

GREENWELL POINT PUBLIC SCHOOL  CANTEEN HELPER 
 

I would like to help in the canteen on a Monday. Please place me on a roster. 
 
Name: ……………………………………………………….. 
 
Phone Number …………………………………………….. 

BOAT AWARDS 
    
  KB— Myles & Trent 
 

  Year 1B —Cale & Hugh 
 

                     2/3—Zac & Jordi 
 

                     3/4—Tilly & Loch 

Friday’s excursion 

Golden Ticket Winners 

Visit from Mocha 


